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November 30, 2022 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

We hope all of you had an enjoyable holiday break and time to relax.  The weather forecast will quickly be 
changing to snow which may impact road conditions.  If the snow would hinder the school being open on 
a day this winter the district plans to initiate a Flexible Instruction Day (FID) where students work at home 
on the packet provided by their teachers.  Student work packets were either sent home by your child’s 
teacher over the last few weeks or will be sent home within the next week.  If you have questions or do 
not receive a packet for your child by the end of this week please contact your child’s teacher. 

During flexible instruction days students should log onto their Schoology account to check-in with their 
homeroom teacher for attendance by sending a message to the teacher that they are working today.  
Students using the Summit platform will still need to log onto their Schoology account for attendance. 
Tasks for work for the day will be sent in the work packet and will be on the Schoology platform.  We 
understand that some students may not have good internet connections, therefore, students can 
complete the work on the paper copies at home or on the Schoology platform to count for attendance if 
we have a flexible instruction day. 

Teachers are available through email for student needs, however there will not be any live sessions.  We 
will work with your family to ensure every child has a fair opportunity to learn and complete their work.  
Your child’s homeroom teacher is the best point of contact for problems that arise during a flexible 
instruction day so we can quickly meet their needs.   

As stated earlier, this letter is being provided so you can be prepared for weather conditions that may 
make roads unsafe throughout winter.  If the district implements a flexible instruction day families will be 
notified via school reach phone calls, on the local news stations, and on the district Facebook page as soon 
as administration makes the decision.  We appreciate you working with us to keep the children safe.   

Sincerely, 

 

Mrs. Nicole L. Dice 
Superintendent  
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